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STUDENT ASSISTANT AWARDS:

This is to let you know that the Student Staff selection committee has reviewed all of the nominations and 
provided me with the results.

Sam Quiah- 1st Place Undergraduate  -Office of Diversity and Affirmative Action 
Paul Kaloudis- 1st Place Graduate .- Medical Informatics
Jose Carranza- 2nd Place- Graduate School
Ramin Bozorgzadeh-3rd Place- Office of the Vice President and Student Affairs 

Honorable Mentions:
Maria Regina Alandy-Photocopy/Circulation Accounts   Congratulations!!!!!!!!
Kelly Latham-Career Center
Diana Lawrence-Anthropology/ICTE
Cynthia Mbu-Etonga-Study Abroad Office
Pam Tang- Campus Dining Services 
Isabel Estrella- Student Union and Activities

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY NEWS :  

As of March 12th our library staff has raised $901.00.  This figure combines all cash and check donations, 
as well as the proceeds from the Bake Sale/Auction. THANK YOU, THANK YOU!

Remember!  Come to Director's Office Conference Room on March 14th between 8:30 - 10:00 am.  There 
will be regular, decaf, flavored coffee and tea and assorted homemade breakfast treats for sale.  All 
proceeds to benefit Habitat for Humanity!

At 9:30 am the lucky winner will be chosen for the 50/50.  At this time there is approximately $70.00 - so a 
hefty amount will go to the winner and Habitat. 

All remaining money for the fundraising GOAL OF $1,000.00 will be hand delivered to Advancement on 
Friday, March 15th. 




